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I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Easter. I hope that all the children have a lovely holiday. It has been a short but incredibly busy half-term so I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a rest. 

Year 6!

Please can all year 6 parents remind their children that while it is very important to have a well-earned and needed break, it is equally important to keep up with their revision guides, maths whiz and reading. SATs test are only 4 weeks away once we are back at school and all the extra work they do now will really help once they are back at school. Little bursts of 20 minutes a day will add up and not take too much time out of their day. Thank you for supporting your children.  
Stars of the Week and Golden Book entries for this week will be announced in Celebration Assembly on Tuesday 22nd March – names will be published in the newsletter after Easter.
Mrs Wright’s Maths App of the Week!
Thinking Blocks: Ratio and Proportion Practice

Gives children Ratio and Proportion problems and models how they can be answered step-by-step.
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Dates For Your Diary 
Tuesday 22nd March Celebration Assembly 9:00am. 

Tuesday 22nd March Rev Parsons to lead an Easter Assembly for the children in the afternoon. 

Wednesday 23rd March – Year 3 and 4 trip to Bewilderwood. 

*Thursday 24th March, School Disco 6-8pm, £1.50 entry fee with snacks/drinks available to buy.*

Thursday 24th March last day of the Spring Term 2016. 
Back to school Monday 11th April 2016. 

*New Date Added – School Disco!

School Disco

If you would like to volunteer to help at the school disco on Thursday we would be very grateful for your assistance. Having parent helpers to serve drinks and snacks and sell glow sticks etc is always very helpful. Please email me at headofschool@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk or come and tell me that you would like to help. Many Thanks. 

Bewilderwood Trip for Years 3 and 4

Just a reminder that Years 3 and 4 will be going to Bewilderwood on Wednesday. Children will need a packed lunch in a bag which they can wear on their shoulders so they have both hands free for all the climbing and sliding! Remember to wear clothes which you won't mind getting dirty and shoes which will give good grip and which are comfortable enough to walk in all day. We'll be so busy having fun that we won't have time to visit the gift shop, so please don't bring any money. Many thanks to all the parents who offered to come with us. We worked on a first-come-first-served basis but it was so great to see so much support that we had to turn people away! Mrs. Hewett

Sport Relief 2016 

On Friday 18th March we all donned our pyjamas and ran a mile for Sport Relief! The children were brilliant, running, walking, encouraging others and all taking part. We raised £126.75 for the charity – thank you all so much!
[image: image3.jpg]
Extreme Reading Competition!

Extreme Reading Competition deadline has been extended to after the Easter Holidays, giving you lots more time over Easter to get creative with your reading photos. Please email photos to office@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk or print your own photo and bringing it into school. Prints and emails should be labelled clearly with your name and class. Prizes are available for each year group and winners will also be put forward into the Nebula Extreme Reading Competition and could win overall. Please get involved!
Harry Potter Trip 

Last week year 5/6 spent the day at The Warner Brother Studios - Harry Potter. I think it is safe to say that we all had a brilliant day. (I personally loved every moment!) I just wanted to say how proud I was of all of the Old Catton and White Woman Lane pupils who were exceptionally well behaved during the journey and visit. They really were a huge credit to you and the school. It makes taking our pupils out of school a thoroughly enjoyable occasion. Many thanks to all who made the trip possible – it really was a special day.
CASMA!
Well done to all of the children who sung at CASMA last week. You were brilliant and sounded amazing. Thank you to Mr West for organising the choir and making it all happen and to Miss Holmes for joining the group for the evening performance at Epic Studios. A great team event!
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Each week we send a Talk Homework activity and ‘Wow’ Words home and we would be very grateful for your support. 

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in turn will help them with their writing. “If a child can’t say a sentence then they can’t write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;
Last week we raised £126.75 for Sport Relief. As we talked about in school, every little adds up and the grand total for the fundraising across the nation was an amazing £55 million! 

What sporting event do you think we should do next time in order to raise money for Sport Relief? We normally run a mile – in keeping with the charities suggested activity – but can you think of something else you would like school to do in order to raise money for Sport Relief next time? Talk to your families and see if you can come up with some creative ideas.   
(aid, welfare, funding, donations, endowments, subsidies, assistance.)
In Big Talk, we use ‘WOW’ Words to improve our vocabulary and ‘big up’ our sentences to make them more interesting! Our ‘WOW’ Word this week is; 
Contributions  
Please encourage your child to use this word,

in the right context, as much as possible.

· The ‘Talk Homework’ and ‘WOW’ words will be set every Monday in the newsletter; children will then share their ‘Talk’ with their class on a Friday afternoon.

· We will encourage the children to use the WOW word throughout the week.

Thank you for your support in helping your child.
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Please do not hesitate to come into school and speak to me or another member of staff if you have any questions or concerns. 
Mrs K Connelly
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The Nebula Partnership 
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The Nebula Partnership
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